MEETING HOUSE COMMITTEE

SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 19, 2023

COMPLETIONS

- 1. The carpets in the sanctuary and lobby were professionally cleaned.
- 2. The woodwork around the outside windows and the end of the church building with wooden siding were professinally painted.
- 3. The nursery bathroon was updated with a child-size toilet, a lowered washbowl, painted walls, and new flooring.
- 4. The large coat rack in the lobby was removed. Coat hooks were added on the wall at the Norma Street entrance.
- 5. Three benches were removed from the back, left side of the sanctuary to make space for the quiet time children's area.
- 6. A doorbell was added to the elevator door that rings in the lobby to indicate a volunteer is needed to assist a person using the elevator.
- 7. A viburnum bush, a native plant, was planted in the memorial garden area of the church building to honor our Native American people.

FUTURE PLANS

Display signage to welcome the LGBTQ+ attendees.

To be done immediately.

Partially remove two benches to create space for wheelchair attendees.

To be done as soon as posible, following the handicap guideline regulations.

Completely renovating the women's and men's restrooms in the basement at the bottom of the Norma Street entrance stairs.

To be completed with congregation awareness, budget allows, contractor hired, code approved.

From the Meeting House Committee

Gloria Horst Rosenberger

Doug Yoder

Marvin Hall

Sam Yoder

Jim Prowant